
Wednesday, 11th April 2018 

Dear Families, 

NEWSLETTER – Week 11, Term 1 
Rainbow Ball  

Thank you to everyone who supported our Rainbow Ball it was 

another beautiful but absolutely fantastic fun night. Our students and 

their siblings are to be congratulated on their school spirit as 

ambassadors for our school. Thank you to Amy Willis for the delicious 

rainbow themed cupcakes made for the participants. Thank you to 

all the families, staff and school community members who helped in 

any way especially when setting and packing up, Fiona Blake (dance 

practise), Paul Williams (MC), Lyn Norman (Matron of Honour), Olwyn 

Jones and Christoph Nagele (photos), Deb Hartley (hair), Jock 

Mainey (pageboy) and Emma Gander (flower girl) shown below left 

during the Ball.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ally & Tyson Alex & Ethan  Alysha & Tom  

Alyssa & Jarrod  Hayley & Dyllan  Holli & Alex  

Amber & Conor  Shayne & Darcy  Zara & Brandan  

‘Pride of Erin’  



Birthday Wishes 

A happy 17th birthday to Dyllan Eames (below left) and a happy 15th 

birthday to Jayden Rose shown below right with mum Tina. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations  

Paul Williams has formally accepted the permanent teaching position 

at GS Kidd Memorial School and welcome him to our team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 

Family get together – Friday 20th April at GS Kidd School, 10am – bring 

your own morning tea and $5 to be financial members of the P&C 

End of term – Friday 13th April, School Development Day for staff, 

Monday 30th April, 2018, students’ return Tuesday 1st May 

Have a happy and safe holiday  

 

Weekly news 
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                 GS KIDD  MEMORIAL SCHOOL 

37 Lincoln st 

Gunnedah NSW 2380 

P.O Box 316 
Telephone: 6741 5200 

Fax: 6742 4120 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve McCauley, Trevor Stacey and Karl Harms – volunteering 

their time and performing at our Rainbow Ball! 

Welcome to Will Filson (Carinya Christian 
School) who is working with us this week as 
a requirement in Masters (Special Education)   


